
Professor John Slavotinek 
President 

ilk ---NSW 
GOVERNMENT 

Royal Australasian and New Zealand College of Radiologists 

By email: 

Dear Professor Slavotinek 

Re: RANZCR Accreditation Concord and Canterbury Hospitals 

Health 
Sydney 

MOH.0014. 0005.0001 

Local Health District 
SD24/1593 SF23/382 

I am writing to request an urgent meeting with you to discuss significant concerns we have 
about the processes related to recent RANZCR accreditation for Concord and Canterbury 
Hospitals that require timely resolution. 

Thank you in advance. Can your RANZCR support officer please liaise with my Executive 
Officer on 02 9515 9641 to set up a time for us to meet using either TEAMS or Zoom. Should 
you wish to discuss this letter further please contact Dr Andrew Hallahan, Executive Director 
Medical Services Clinical Governance and Risk at 

Yours sincerely 

Dr Teresa Anderson AM 
Chief Executive, SLHD 

Date: 8.1.2024 

cc. Amy Young, Head of Education Services Resources, 
Accreditation@ranzcr.edu .au 
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Missenden Road, NSW 2050 
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